
   
           

             

            

    
 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD 
 

Engineering Design Services for 
SW 65th / NYBERG SANITARY SEWER TRUNK REHAB 

 
June 14, 2019 
 
The City of Tualatin issues this notice of intent to award a contract, consistent with the 
Request for Proposals, for the above mentioned project to: 
 

AKS Engineering & Forestry 
 
Written protests via mail or email will be accepted until 5:00pm on Friday, June 21, 
2019. Protests submitted after this date and time will not be accepted or considered. 
Protests must be submitted in writing to the City of Tualatin and should be sent to the 
attention of Casey Fergeson by mail to 18880 SW Martinazzi Ave., Tualatin, OR 97062, 
or by email to cfergeson@tualatin.gov. 
 
 
 


